



Warren Consolidated Schools

Creating Dynamic Futures through Student Achievement, High Expectations, and Strong Relationships

ADMINISTRATION BUILDING 31300 Anita Warren, MI 48093 586.825.2400

Board of Education

Susan G. Trombley, President Megan E. Papasian-Broadwell, Ed.D, Vice President Carl Weckerle, Secretary I. Susan Kattula, Treasurer Leah A. Berdy, Trustee Susan M. Jozwik, Trustee Brian White, Trustee

> Robert D. Livernois, Ph.D. Superintendent

February 27, 2022

Dear WCS Community,

We have known for many years that students who have good attendance in school do better academically and socially. Students who are on time and ready to learn can get a great education.

As we return to school tomorrow, Monday, February 28th, I am asking all the adults in our school community to take a moment TONIGHT to remind your children why it is important to attend school.

On Thursday, March 17th, we have Afternoon and Evening Parent-Teacher Conferences, which will be a great time for you to review your children's attendance and academic performance with our dedicated teachers.

Also, last week the Center for Disease Controls (CDC) ended the requirement that masks must be worn on school buses, which is consistent with our earlier decision to end the mask requirement in our schools. However, for interested students, masks will still be available in our schools and on our buses.

I hope you all had a restful winter break, and we will be on time and ready tomorrow for your children to return!

Sincerely,

Robert D. Livernois, Ph.D.

Superintendent







Warren Consolidated Schools

Creating Dynamic Futures through Student Achievement, High Expectations, and Strong Relationships

Creal
ADI
313

ADMINISTRATION BUILDING

31300 Anita Warren, MI 48093 586.825.2400

Board of Education

Susan G. Trombley, President Megan E. Papasian-Broadwell, Ed.D, Vice President Carl Weckerle, Secretary I. Susan Kattula, Treasurer Leah A. Berdy, Trustee Susan M. Jozwik, Trustee Brian White, Trustee

> Robert D. Livernois, Ph.D. Superintendent

27 فبراير/شباط 2022

عزيزي WCS المجتمع ،

لقد عرفنا لسنوات عديدة أن الطلاب الذين لديهم حضور جيد في المدرسة أفضل أكاديميا واجتماعيا. يمكن للطلاب الذين هم في الوقت المحدد و على استعداد للتعلم الحصول على تعليم كبير.

ونحن نعود إلى المدرسة غدا، الاثنين ^{28 فبراير}، أطلب من جميع البالغين في مجتمعنا المدرسي أن يأخذوا لحظة الليلة لتذكير أطفالك لماذا من المهم الذهاب إلى المدرسة.

يوم الخميس، 17 مارس، لدينا مؤتمرات بعد الظهر والمساء بين أولياء الأمور والمعلمين، والتي ستكون وقتا رائعا بالنسبة لك لمراجعة حضور أطفالك والأداء الأكاديمي مع مدرسينا المتفانين.

أيضا، في الأسبوع الماضي أنهى مركز السيطرة على الأمراض (CDC) شرط أن الأقنعة يجب أن ترتديه في الحافلات المدرسية، وهو ما يتفق مع قرارنا السابق لإنهاء متطلبات القناع في مدارسنا. ومع ذلك، سوف for الطلاب المهتمين، أقنعة لا تزال متاحة في مدارسنا وعلى حافلاتنا.

آمل أن تكونوا جميعا قد حصلتم على عطلة شتوية مريحة، وسوف نكون في الوقت المحدد وجاهزين غدا لعودة أو لادكم!

اخلاص

روبرت د. ليفرنوا، دكتوراه المشرف

